
 

 
August 01, 2023 

To, 
Mr. Sumit Kanchan 
BSE-Surveillance 
BSE Limited, P J Towers, Dalal Street,  
Mumbai -400001, 
 
Scrip Code Reference: BSE Scrip Code: 540073 

Sub: Reply to the clarification on Increase in Volume  

Ref.: Your letter ref no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/MG/ 2023-2024 / 227 dated August 01, 2023 

 
Dear Sir, 
 
With reference to the above letter in respect of clarification sought on increase in volume of trade in our 
securities, we would like to inform that the Company has not withheld any material & positive information/ 
event that is required to be disclosed pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (‘Reg. 30’) or any other material information/ event that in our opinion would 
have a bearing on the volume behaviour in the security. 
 
The Company as on 31st July 2023 has informed Stock exchange about the meeting of the Board of Directors of 
the Company to be held on 9th August 2023, inter alia, for consideration and approval of financial results of the 
Company for the quarter ended on 30th June 2023. Except the aforesaid, the Company does not have any 
impending announcement to be disclosed in accordance with Reg. 30. 
 
Therefore, the increase in the volume of the security of the Company is purely due to market conditions and 
absolutely market driven and the management of the Company is in no way connected with any such increase 
in volume. 
 
You are hereby requested to take the same on your records and kindly let us know if you required any other 
information(s)/ or clarification(s) in this regard from our end.  
 
Thanking you, 
Yours truly, 
 
For BLS International Services Limited  
 
 
…………………………. 
Dharak Mehta 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
M. No.: A40502 
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